
CORRIGENDUM-2 TO THE TENDER NO. RBO-1/AO-5/3 
 
This notification is in continuation to the Notice Inviting Applications published by SBI, 
LHO Jaipur in the official website on 17.09.2024 for the subject work. 
 
Name of Work: “Tender Notice For Premises For New Branch Near Bikaji In Karni 
Industrial Area” 
 
EMD – NIL 
 
The competent authority has decided to extend the last date for Tender submission up 
to 3:00 p.m. on 19.10.2024. 
 
The applicants are requested to submit the tender along with a signed copy of this 
corrigendum. All the other terms and conditions remain unchanged. Further details 
and tender documents are available on our website www.sbi.co.in 
 
 
Assistant General Manager (P&E) 
Premises and Estate Department 
State Bank of India 
Ground Floor, Local Head Office 
1st Tilak Marg, Jaipur - 334001 
 

http://www.sbi.co.in/

